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Dear Parents: 
 
During the school year, we take photographs and video at various district events, 
sporting events, student achievements, etc. for the purpose of sharing the 
district’s success with our community. We, L’Anse Creuse staff, may use the 
photos and/or video on cable TV, on our Web site (www.lc-ps.org), in our district 
newsletters, on social media sites, and/or share with the media, i.e., newspapers. 
 
If you do not wish to have your child in photographs or videos for L’Anse Creuse 
Public Schools, please request a “Media Release Denial” form from your school’s 
secretary and return the signed document no later than the last week in 
September, or download the form at http://www.lc-ps.org (Our District > 
FOIA/Legal Notices > Media Release Denial). 
 
Please be advised that if you fill out a Media Release Denial form for your 
student and he/she participates in a group sport, then he/she would not be 
allowed in the team photograph, which could be put on display in the school 
and/or used in the yearbook. Additionally, the student’s photograph would not be 
published in the yearbook, unless you give special permission.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact your school office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Erik J. Edoff 
SUPERINTENDENT 
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